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Mensa Education and Research Foundation
Local Scholarship Program









October 15, 2018
TO:  GUIDANCE COUNSELORS and HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS
RE: SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

Vandalia Mensa is participating in the Mensa Education and Research Foundation's local scholarship program. We invite applications for scholarships in this year's program and are asking you to please share this announcement with seniors at your school. Perhaps you may also wish to publicize this scholarship opportunity by sharing the attached poster.
The Mensa scholarship program is open to applicants who will be enrolled next academic year in a degree program in an accredited U.S. college or university, and who are citizens or permanent residents of the United States. The applicant need not be a member of Mensa nor qualified for Mensa. The Mensa Foundation scholarships are awarded solely on the merits of the essay written by the applicant. The awards are not affected by age, race, gender, level of post-secondary education, or financial need. 
Awards will be made on the basis of an essay of no more than 550 words. The essay is to describe the applicant's career, vocational, or academic goal. We encourage students to carefully read the rules and suggestions as provided on the application site. Students are expected to carefully proofread their essay. The essays will be judged and scholarships will be awarded at three levels: local, regional, and national. Awards are made in amounts ranging from $300 to $2,500. 
More information, guidelines, and the online application can be found at: http://www.mensafoundation.org/scholarships/   
All entries must be submitted online by January 15, 2019. We look forward to receiving applications from your students. If you have questions, contact 

Anne Fishkin and Jay Cole 
Scholarship Co-Chairs, Vandalia Mensa

PO Box 489, Charleston, WV  25322-0489
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